
 
 

 

 

 

March 24, 2020 

 

Notice to HumiSeal Customers 

 

 

 

Dear Customer, 

 

The U.S. Department of Homeland Security has identified various industry sectors the 

operations of which comprise the nation’s “critical infrastructure.”  Both the state and federal 

guidelines indicate that our Pittsburgh operations fall within the definition of essential and critical 

infrastructure classifications.   Therefore, the production of HumiSeal products will continue at this 

time and with all the precausions required by law. 

 

As always, our first priority is your health and safety.  We will continue to take appropriate 

precautions to address the outbreak by following guidelines from the Centers for Disease Control 

and Prevention (CDC) for cleaning and social distancing and we ask you to take the same 

precautions both inside and outside of work. 

 

Our work at Chase is critical in the fight against COVID-19. We are an important piece of 

the supply chain for many essential businesses and markets.  The solutions we create are vital to 

critical infrastructure and lifesaving equipment. Pittsburgh’s production falls under the direction of 

the Defense Production Act and must be given first priority by direction of our Government 

authorities. These materials are critical components in both medical device manufacturing as well 

as utilities essential to critical infrastructure. 

 

Accordingly, we are determined to continue operations at this time, taking all appropriate 

precautions as we do so.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

 

Adam Chase 

President & CEO 

A Leading Manufacturer of Protective 
Materials for High Reliability Applications 

Corporate Headquarters 
295 University Avenue 
Westwood, MA 02090 
 
Phone: (781) 332-0700 
Fax:     (781) 332-0701 
www.chasecorp.com 


